
Nothing to buy, sell, or deliver!  The easiest fundraiser ever!  

Parkway Northeast Middle School PTO  

“Purple Envelope Campaign” 

The goal of our Purple Envelope Campaign is to raise money that will help to support our students and 

staff at Northeast Middle School. 

What does the NEMS PTO do with this money?  The majority of the funds go to grant 

teacher requests for materials and resources to help enhance their curriculum and enrich your child’s 

experience.  

How much should you give?  In the past most donations were $25 to $50 per students, but PTO 

has also received as little as $5 and as much as $500. You decide.  It all adds up.  If your employer 

matches donations, please include a completed matching request form.  We will fill in the organization 

information and request the matching funds from your employer. 

What’s the catch?  No catch.  It’s just the easiest and simplest fundraising you’ll ever do.  All the 

money collected-100%- goes to benefit your children and their school, AND your contribution is tax 

deductible.  It’s a fundraiser you can feel good about.  It’s the “Purple Envelope Campaign”. 

Here’s the easy part! 

To participate, please write a check to “NEMS PTO” in an amount of your choice, place it in the 

attached envelope with the donor information below, affix postage and mail it. 

Envelopes may also be hand delivered to Student Services or dropped off at the PTO tables during Open 

House.  The mailing address is Parkway Northeast Middle School, ATTN: PTO Purple Envelope Campaign, 

181 Coeur de Ville Drive, Creve Coeur, MO, 63141.  Please do not mail cash.   

~~~ Thank you for your support! ~~~ 

 

Donor Name: ________________________________Student Name: __________________________ 

Phone Number:________________________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Contribution amount: ______$25     _____$50     _____$75    _____$100    ______ (Other) 

( Northeast Middle 08/1/2016) 


